Notice of Variances and Waivers
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 10, 2023, the Construction Industry Licensing Board, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by David Wyatt Carter, Petitioner. The Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver from subsection 61G4-15.001(1), Florida Administrative Code, which states that an applicant for certification must, as a precondition thereto, submit proof that the applicant meets the eligibility requirements set forth in Section 489.111(2)(c), F.S., for the particular category in which the applicant seeks to qualify. The Board will accept lawfully acquired experience gained under the supervision of a contractor, who, at the time was properly licensed in the category or category which encompasses the scope of practice in which the applicant is seeking licensure.
Petitioner seeks a variance or waiver with regards to his Application for Licensure as a Certified Underground Utility and Excavation Contractor, as it pertains to the rule.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Amanda Ackermann, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1039 or telephone: (850)487-1395, or by electronic mail to Amanda.Ackermann@myfloridalicense.com. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Construction Industry Licensing Board within 14 days of publication of this notice.
